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TITHES & OFFERING 

You may give your tithes/offerings 

through online banking or e-wallet. The 

details are:      

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING BREAKFAST 

This Sunday breakfast is provided by 

Rev Gaurri Maniam in thanksgiving to 

God for all that He has blessed her and 

her family.  

 

PASTOR ON LEAVE 

Pastor is on leave from August 29-

September 3, 2023. Please call the church 

office or contact our Lay Leader, Mr 

Terrence Tan if there is an urgent need.  

 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

The church office is closed on Thursday, 

August 31, 2023 in view of the public 

holiday. 

THURSDAY NIGHT PRAYER 

MEETING 

There is NO Prayer Meeting on August 

31, 2023. 

 

HOLY COMMUNION IN 

SEPTEMBER 

Holy Communion for the month of 

September will be celebrated on 

September 2 & 3, 2023 and it will be 

administered by Rev Woo Kit Sang. 

 

WEEK OF PRAYER & SELF-DENIAL 

Zoom Meeting  :  August 27, 2023 

Time                   :  5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Meeting ID        :  883 9441 6938 

Passcode            :  264430 

All ladies are welcome. 

 

THE FELLOWSHIP OF THE  

LEAST COINS 

VISION & MISSION 

The Fellowship of the Least Coin has 

flourished as a global ecumenical 

woman’s prayer movement. The key to 

the movement’s success is its simplicity. 

Individuals or groups may join by 

committing to pray for peace, justice and 

reconciliation among families and 

communities, and worldwide. Each time 

a woman prays, she sets aside the least 

coin of her local currency as a symbol of 

the prayer. Woman’s national groups 

collected the coins and sent them to the 

Wesley Methodist Church Klang 

Bank Account No: UOB 171-315-561-1 
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central FLC Fund c/o World Council of 

Churches in Geneva, Switzerland.  

The prayers offered and the least coins 

collected support projects for women 

and children around the world. 

The FLC Prayer movement is simple, yet 

significant and unique. It brings 

Christian women together in a 

fellowship of prayer, without any 

discrimination of race, nationality, 

colour, culture of the denomination. 

Please submit the Least Coin tin to the 

Church Office by the end of February 

2024. 

            

CONGRATULATIONS 

Our heartiest congratulations to Mr & Mrs 

Noel Lim and Mr & Mrs Lim Kim Tay on 

the birth of their daughter/granddaughter, 

Abigail Lim Li-En on August 20, 2023.  

 

APPRECIATION  

Mrs Yim Wai Jing & family would like to 

thank the Church for their prayers and 

support during the recent bereavement 

of her late sister, Loh Wai Peng.    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


